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Dec. 2, 2022 
 
 
Waller – Lightfoot – Skiffes Creek 230 kV Electric Transmission Line Rebuild Project 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
At Dominion Energy, we are dedicated to finding the best solution for our long-term energy 
needs in the communities we serve. You are receiving this letter to update you on our 
construction progress on the Waller – Lightfoot – Skiffes Creek 230 kilovolt (kV) Electric 
Transmission Line Rebuild Project in Williamsburg, York County, and James City County, 
Virginia. As a reminder, we are in the process of rebuilding approximately 13 miles of the 
existing transmission line between our Skiffes Creek, Waller, and Lightfoot substations in the 
same right of way with new single-circuit and double-circuit weathering steel H-frame structures. 
This work is necessary to maintain service reliability for our customers. 
 
In January, we are scheduled to begin construction between our Waller and Lightfoot 
substations. Throughout the next month, you may notice our crews or contractors accessing 
properties along the right of way corridor to survey the property. Other preconstruction activities 
include clearing trees and brush around the right of way, building access roads, and protecting 
existing vegetation with wooden mats. Construction between our Waller and Lightfoot 
substations is scheduled to end in summer 2023.   
 
Work continues between our Skiffes Creek and Waller substations into spring 2023. Restoration 
activities on both sections are scheduled for 2023 and 2024. 
 
Please maintain a safe distance from construction sites for your protection. This allows our 
crews to continue working safely.     
 
Your electric service is not expected to be interrupted as a result of this project. We are 
committed to working safely and courteously in your neighborhood and will restore the right of 
way once work is complete. As the project progresses, additional updates will be provided.  
 
For more information about this project, visit DominionEnergy.com/Waller. For more information 
about our construction process, visit our website at powerlines101.dominionenergy.com. 
 
We are working to minimize the impact of this important project. Thank you for your patience 
and understanding. For questions or concerns, please contact us by calling 888-291-0190 or by 
sending an email to powerline@dominionenergy.com. 
Sincerely, 
 
The Electric Transmission Project Team 



Waller – Lightfoot – Skiffes Creek 230 kV 
Electric Transmission Line Rebuild Project 

 
Quick Facts: 

• Approximately 13-mile rebuild  
• Uses existing right of way  
• New structures will look similar to and be located near the existing structures  
• Construction will occur in two sections 

o Between Skiffes Creek and Waller from summer 2022 to spring 2023 
o Between Waller and Lightfoot from winter 2022/2023 to summer 2023  
o Restoration activities will occur in 2023 and 2024 

 

 

For more information about this project, visit DominionEnergy.com/Waller. You may also contact us 
by sending an email to powerline@dominionenergy.com or calling 888-291-0190. 

 


